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With Miss Smith and Mr Bradman 
This week the children have had an extremely busy week. We started the week by watching the Year 1 and 2 
Christmas play and followed this by performing our play to the school and the Mums and Dads. The children 
all did amazingly well and we are all very proud of them. We also had a very exciting visit from Father 
Christmas, who delivered Christmas presents to the children for behaving so well. We finished the week by 
attending the Pantomime on Friday; the children all thoroughly enjoyed themselves and had a wonderful time. 
 
Next week 
We will be having a visit from Magic Dave and having a Christmas party on Monday. The children can bring in 
some party clothes in a named plastic bag, to change into at lunch time. The children will also be having their 
Christmas lunch on Tuesday (if they have ordered one). 
 
With Mrs Bendall 
What a busy, festive week we have had! We really enjoyed watching the Y1/2 and Reception Christmas 
performances in the school hall on Monday and Wednesday. On Tuesday, the children were absolutely brilliant 
in the Nursery Christmas Celebration! It was lovely to see so many of you there. On Thursday, we had our 
Christmas party, attended by none other than Father Christmas himself! He brought us some fantastic new 
cars, which we played with in between party games, dancing and feasting on the delicious food that was kindly 
donated. Congratulations to Ben, who achieved a Proud Cloud for walking all the way to school this week! 
Thank you so much for all of your support this term. We wish you a happy and restful holiday and look 
forward to hearing all about it from the children in January. We also look forward to meeting several new 
children on the 5th January, who will be starting in our Nursery.  
 
Notices 
 

 Bright Sparks: We would be very grateful if you could share with us any amazing achievements that 
your child has made out of school, so that we can celebrate them in school, too. 

 If you have any uniform, pants, socks etc. at home that your child has borrowed from school, could 
you please return them as soon as possible, as we are running low.  

 
 Forest School: Ash class (Mr Bradman) – Wednesday afternoon 

Beech class (Miss Smith) – Friday afternoon 
The weather is now getting very chilly please send appropriate clothing in for Forest School. The 

children will need to have layers on to go outside. 
 Please ensure all PE kit and school uniform are named with the correct name. We have numerous 

items of clothing in the classroom which are not named and are in our lost property. Please come and 
have a look if you are missing any items. 
 
 

Important Dates  
Monday 19th December- Magic Dave and Christmas party 
Tuesday 20th December- Last day of term.  
Thursday 5th January- Children return to school. 
 

Have a lovely Christmas break and we will see you in the New Year! 
 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us, 

from all of the Early Years Team. 
 
 




